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January 13, 2017      
 
 
To: National Board of Directors 

 Regional Managers 
 Chapter President 

 

Subject: Partnership with Globe Life And Accident Insurance Company 
  
 

Federally Employed Women (FEW) continues its partnership with Globe Life And 
Accident Insurance Company. Since May 2013 we have partnered with Globe Life to assist 
our members and constituents by offering a wide range of life insurance and health insurance 
products and programs. Globe Life has supported the mission and goals of FEW by devoting 
resources to support our organization. 

 
Serving customers across the country, Globe Life products include Children's Life 

Insurance, Adult Life Insurance and Accidental Death Insurance. In 1972, Globe Life 
formed its Employee Services Division (ESD) to service the Government marketplace at 
the state and federal levels, and has developed special life and health insurance products 
to continually meet those needs. Through Globe's supplemental insurance program, 
Government members and their families can purchase Ordinary Life or Term insurance 
protection designed to pick-up where their Federal Employee Government Life Insurance, 
or FEGLI, leaves off. Please take time to view Globe Life's website at:www.esdglobe.com. 
 

 
We're asking each member to consider extending their insurance by viewing the 

opportunities offered by Globe Life. For additional information, please feel free to contact 
Globe Life representative, Ms. Shelly Walker Srwalker@torchmarkcorp.com. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Wanda V. Killingsworth 
National President 
Federally Employed Women  
 


